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December 2017
Thank you to all of you who were able to attend the Y’smen Breakfast for our school.  We were able to raise $1745!  This money will help to pay for additions to our playground next Spring.
The Nashmore Parents Association Shopping Spree is scheduled for Tuesday, December 5th and 6th.  This is a great opportunity that the children enjoy.  Thank you to all of the volunteers and the organizers.

Holiday Newsletter by Literacy lead

Our Christmas Concert is scheduled for Thursday, December 14th.  We are running a K-2 concert at 9:00am and a grade 3-5 concert at 11:00am.  We apologize that some of you may have to come to two concerts if you have children at both grade levels but we are trying to ensure that there is room for everybody.  Our cancellation date is Friday, December 15th.  

The last day of school before Christmas is December 22nd.  We know that it is a half day for students and we suspect that dismissal will be at 11:00 am.  We are still waiting to have that confirmed by the district office.  If the dismissal is later we will let you know but plan for it to be at 11:00am.

School resumes on Monday, January 8th, 2018.
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